



CEntral 6-5018

Business Personal - Remarks -

Here is the back of a beverage check used at one of the metropolitan district country clubs. It eases the pain of providing necessary information now that the IRS has ruled that "free" Americans have to report practically every expenditure they make.

PGA Seniors Film Available for Bookings

The 1963 PGA Seniors' Teacher Trophy championship film is now being distributed. The film is available free of charge in two versions — a 16 mm (14-minute) black and white, suitable for clubs and private organizations, and a 35 mm version (9½-minutes) designed to be shown in theatres as a short subject. Both films are available through Modern Talking Pictures Service, Inc., 3 East 54 Street, New York City.

The film shows all of the highlights of the national tournament for PGA professionals 50 years of age and over. It is co-sponsored annually by the PGA and Wm. Teacher & Sons, Ltd., of Glasgow, Scotland. Herman Barron defeated some 380 fellow Seniors with a record 272 for the 72-hole tournament. Co-starring with Barron are Horton Smith the first Masters winner, and Paul Runyan.

Oak Hill Honors Tufts

Richard S. Tufts, former president of the USGA, was installed as a member of Oak Hill CC's (Rochester, N.Y.) Hill of Fame in July. An oak tree is planted to commemorate the induction of new members. Tufts is the sixth person who has been honored. He has served continuously on USGA committees since 1936 and in 1956-57 was president of the association. Tufts had a hand in the adoption of the USGA handicap system and helped start the USGA Junior and Senior Amateur championships. He is a native of Medford, Mass., was graduated from Harvard in 1917 and for many years has made his home in Pinehurst, N. C.

Chicago 3, Ill.